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We’re still across the pond for the supplemental show, meaning we’re
likely to see more from this week’s Monday Night Raw. Survivor Series is
in less than two weeks and Goldberg vs. Lesnar is starting to heat up.
Hopefully we get more from the tag team division this week as that was a
lot of fun last time. Let’s get to it.

Jason Jordan vs. Viktor

Jordan easily takes him down with a belly to back suplex before hitting
that perfect dropkick. Konnor offers a distraction and Jordan is sent
hard into the corner. We’re already in the chinlock for a bit before an
elbow drop misses. Jordan makes his quick comeback and takes the straps
down, only to get kneed in the face. As Jordan kicks out, Gable takes
Konnor down with a flip dive off the apron, followed by Jordan grabbing a
modified t-bone suplex for the pin at 3:46.

Rating: C. This didn’t do much to make me think that Jordan has a future
without Gable. The dropkick looks great but Jordan really does need that
fire from Gable for the hot tag. There’s nothing wrong with that as a lot
of people are just better as a tag wrestler. The dropkick still looks
great and Jordan has talent but he needs someone to bring it out of him.

We get the Goldberg and Brock Lesnar videos from Raw.

Clip from Sami Zayn vs. Rusev from Monday as Sami earns an
Intercontinental Title shot.

Hype Bros vs. Usos

Zack and Jey get things going without a lot happening before it’s off to
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Mojo, who throws Jey into the corner. The Bros start beating Jimmy into
the corner but Jey offers a distraction to save his brother from the
Broski Boot. The first superkick drops Ryder and we take a break. Back
with Jey holding a chinlock, as is the case in almost every match with a
break ever.

Jimmy adds his own chinlock before changing things up by bringing Jey
back in for another chinlock. A neckbreaker finally snaps the streak and
it’s Mojo coming back in to clean house. Rawley wants the tag but Ryder
is still down. Mojo: “Ok rest up!” The rest seems to work as Zack is
backdropped over the top and onto both twins. Jey takes a Broski Boot but
a blind tag allows the superkick to the leg and the Tequila Sunrise makes
Ryder tap at 11:00.

Rating: C+. The Hype Bros are getting better and the Usos have gotten a
very needed upgrade with the heel turn. They’re still not great but this
is way better than seeing them do the same stuff over and over again for
years. This didn’t have a ton of sizzle but it was a completely fine tag
match.

We’ll wrap it up with Monday’s main event.

Braun Strowman vs. Seth Rollins vs. Roman Reigns vs. Kevin Owens vs.
Chris Jericho

Stephanie: “Now you all are going into the biggest match of your lives
and it’s so important for Raw to win. NOW GO OUT THERE AND BEAT THE HECK
OUT OF EACH OTHER FOR MY AMUSEMENT!!!” Non-title, nothing on the line and
Reigns comes out last. Rollins, Owens and Jericho go outside so we get
Reigns staring at Strowman for a long time. Strowman is knocked to the
floor where Rollins beats on him with a kendo stick. Now it’s a table but
Strowman makes a quick save to take us to a break.

Back with Strowman giving Reigns the reverse chokeslam and kicking
Jericho out of the air. Owens tries to talk his way out of trouble before
punching Strowman in the face, earning himself a clothesline. Everyone
goes after Strowman and an enziguri from Rollins into the Superman Punch
is finally enough to send him outside. The Sling Blade drops Owens and
it’s time for the Shield showdown.



That goes nowhere as Strowman has to be dealt with again, only to have
the Canadians break up the TripleBomb through the table. Strowman is put
on the table and it’s Jericho being powerbombed through Braun through the
table. Back in and Rollins kicks Owens in the head for two, followed by
the Pedigree for the same with Jericho making the save. That earns Chris
a Pedigree but Owens makes a save. Reigns Superman Punches Owens…..right
into the pin on Jericho at 14:58.

Rating: C+. This was fine, although I’m really not sure what this
changes. The World Champion winning a match has become a big surprise
because he loses way too often anymore. At least the right guy won and
this isn’t being used to set up the new challenge. I’m still not sure why
Stephanie would want to make that match but who am I to question her?

Overall Rating: B-. This was a lot more fun than Superstars as you had a
few more energetic matches. I really don’t understand why Superstars
insists on trotting out the same boring acts every few weeks when they
have a bunch of people who are at least marginally more entertaining.
Either way, fun show this week.

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up my new
book, KB’s Complete 2014 Raw and Smackdown Reviews Part I at
Amazon for just $3.99 at:

https://www.amazon.com/dp/B01LY6766K#nav-subnav

And check out my Amazon author page with cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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